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NOTICE TO THE PARENTS / TUESDAY, 21 MARCH, 2023 
 

Respected Parents, 

As we draw nearer to the end of the Scholastic Year – 2022-23, I would like to express 

my sincere words of appreciation and gratitude to you dear parents for  your 

cooperation and support extended to the school. The students will collect their Report 

Cards on Wednesday, 22 March 2023. Kindly clear your school fees and the fine 

before collecting the Report Cards. My hearty congratulations to all the students for 

coming out with flying colours in their exams.  
 

THE SCHEDULE FOR COLLECTING THE REPORT CARDS WILL BE AS FOLLOWS 

FOR CLASSES LKG TO 9 : 

ROLL NUMBERS TIME 

01 TO 20 09:00 AM TO 10:00AM 

21 TO 30 10:00 AM TO 11:00 AM 

31 TO 50 11:00 AM TO 12:00 NOON 

 

Finally, I would request you to take note of the above-mentioned points and extend 

my best wishes to all the students for the New Scholastic Year – 2023-24.  May God 

bless all of you.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Fr. Sunit Kishor Kiro 

Principal 

 

  

NB: NEW SCHOLASTIC YEAR- 2023-24 BEGINS ON MONDAY, 3RD APRIL, 2023 
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